
From: Joyce Amoateng  

Sent: 26 May 2022 18:17 

To: Fergus Wong  

Cc: David Fowler 

Subject: Planning application 2022/0339/p Change of Use 10-3-22 

 

Good Evening Fergus, 

 

My colleague Darwin has been trying to get a date as to when the above 

application will be decided. We have a homeless client who is in priority need 

who really needs to move on as he is in unsuitable accommodation with his 7 

year old daughter.  

 

He has already been advised by the agent/Landlord that he can move into the 

property if the change of use is granted.  

 

Can a decision be made as a matter of urgency please. 

 

Regards 

 

Joyce Amoateng   
PRS Placements Manager 
Housing Support Services 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Web:              camden.gov.uk  

Floor 6 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 

 
 
The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through 
remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please 
communicate with us by telephone or email.Please consider the 
environment before printing this email.   

http://www.camden.gov.uk/

